
April 6, 2022 

Peter Rantucci 
Head of Strategic Real Estate Office 
City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria BC, V8W 1P6 

Re: Tiny Homes 

Dear Peter, 

Please accept this letter as confirmation of BC Housings’ commitment to continuing funding support 
services for the Tiny Homes project until March 31, 2023, through a partnership between the City of 
Victoria and Our Place Society. 

Sincerely, 

Heidi Hartman 
Executive Director, Supportive Housing and Homelessness 
Regional Director, Operations, Vancouver Island Region 
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